
Greenwoods Hall 

Where can you post your flyer?  
There are numerous bulletin boards throughout the campus for student clubs/

organizations and for college announcements. Below is a list of all of the locations 

available and approximately where they are. Remember that the Director of Student 

Activities must stamp your flyer before going up or else they will be removed.  

__________________________________________________________________ 

For questions contact Andrew Wetmore, Director of Students Activities.  

awetmore@nwcc.edu   860-738-6344 

First Floor across from Men’s Room 

and Vending Machines 

Outside entrance to  

Multipurpose Room 



Greenwoods Hall 

Outside of Student Activities office 
(GW110) 

Greenwoods Student Lounge  
(GW108) 

Greenwoods Hall Stairwell  



Art & Science Building 

(ASB) 

Main Entrance of ASB near elevator ASB Atrium opposite from kitchenette 
 



Joyner Health  

Science Center 

First floor Joyner -Room 135 



Founders Hall 

Front Entrance near handicap ramp FH Annex near the Computer Center 

Stairwell when entering near Library/
Draper Center– First floor  

First floor near Cafe 



Library  

Front Entrance next to elevator 

Lobby of Library– Please speak with  
Library staff before posting 

 


